Town of Greenville

P. Ö. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-9821

H. L. Spears
Town Board President

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer Jack Sprigler
Town Board Member

Ronald Lamb Town Board Member

August 20, 1984 Town Hall

A Public Hearing on the 1985 Budget to be adopted by the Greenville Town Board on August 27, 1984.

The meeting was opened by President Buck Spears with all board members present.

No objectors were present and no written remonstrances were filed.

No further business coming before the board, a motion was made by.Jack Sprigler to adjourn; seconded by Ron Lamb.

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer

H. L. Spears

President of the Board